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From: Keith DeForest
To: Olander, Julee
Subject: About Zone Change In Gerlach
Date: Monday, November 25, 2024 1:03:08 PM

These are some of the locals that think we need to save our residential zoning because we have
little housing and very limited space to grow for our small community and we have enough
commercial space in town. These are pictures of Joe already grading the lot and stacking
semi's on it. The high desert plan was put into affect to protect ruel residential communities. 
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